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VILLAGE OF NEWARK - Voluntary Water Use Restrictions

Much of New York State is currently experiencing significant ongoing drought conditions. As a result,
many waterbodies, including Canandaigua Lake, are at lower levels than normal and continue to drop. As
such, the Village of Newark, in conjunction with the other local water authorities who draw water from the
lake, is asking the community to voluntarily reduce water usage by not watering lawns, washing cars, etc.
In light of the state-wide drought warning that is in effect, conservation measures are encouraged of all
Village of Newark water customers located in various communities. The City of Canandaigua has issued
voluntary water restrictions and the Village of Clifton Springs and the Village of Phelps and the Town of
Phelps are now issuing voluntary water restrictions as well. We thank you for your anticipated
cooperation as we all work together to protect this very important natural resource.
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